
 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: City Administrator Ron Johnson 
 
SUBJECT:    Approve Zip Rail Technical Advisory Committee Membership and 

Appoint Representative 
 
DATE: February 27, 2015 
 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
At its 2/17/15 meeting, Council adopted a resolution in opposition to the Zip Rail Line 
and any other new railroad line construction in or near the city of Cannon Falls.  Council 
also discussed its interest in having Administrator Johnson be a member of the Zip Rail 
Technical Advisory Committee. 
 
Please note that project manager, Chuck Michael, stated that Zip Rail folks would be 
pleased to meet with the city of Cannon Falls to address specific issues, concerns or 
opportunities as they may arise. 

 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
Approve the city of Cannon Falls’ membership on the Zip Rail Technical Advisory 
Committee and appoint City Administrator Ron Johnson as the city’s primary 
representative to the committee. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attachment(s):  Zip Rail TAC info 

 






